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2017 
BARGAINING COMMITTEE 

SELECTION 
 

Due to the magnitude and multitude of issues 
facing our Members, your Executive recently 
passed a motion to select the 2017 Bargaining 
Committee at the May 25, 2016 Executive Board 
meeting. The Bargaining Committee selections 
will be presented at the May 26, 2016 
Membership meeting for approval. 
 
Any Members interested in being on the  
Bargaining Committee for 2017 Negotiations  
are asked to submit their names along with an 
expression of interest to the Union Hall no later 
than :  

 

Friday, May 20th by 12:00 noon. 
 


